
 
 
 
 
Federal Communication Commission 
Equipment Authorization Division, Application Processing Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21048 
 
 
 
2005-04-19 
 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 
Pursuant to CFR § 2.917, Cetecom hereby requests dismissal for its application with FCC ID: 
P5IMBS2A, TC638948 granted on 2005-04-19 
 
Reason: The FCC ID is incorrect. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at the address shown below 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
GERALD SCHMIDT 
  
CERTIFICATION MANAGER 
Recognized CB at USA/CANADA/JAPAN 
International Type Approval 
CETECOM ICT Services GmbH 
Untertürkheimer Straße 6-10 
66117 Saarbrücken 
Phone: +49 681 5 98 - 8723 
Fax: +49 681 5 98 - 8775 
Email:Gerald.Schmidt@ict.cetecom.de 


